Hello,
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My name is Brandon Rutherford and I have the privilege of being your child’s third grade teacher this fall.  For the past two years I’ve taught first, then second grade.  I’ve been able to observe your child’s growth since kindergarten and am very much looking forward to working with them in the coming school year.   

I am very close friends with Julie Norcross and we are working together to transition our shared students into third grade.  For the remaining portion of the year I will be spending time in her classroom and we will discuss your child’s strengths in detail so I can develop an individualized educational plan for next year.  You will find that our teaching styles are very similar and it is a priority for me to continue to challenge your child through inquiry based learning and high expectations for academic achievement. 

To tell you a little bit about myself…I have a graduate degree in Curriculum and Instruction from the University of Illinois.  I earned my endorsement for gifted instruction through Eastern Illinois University and feel privileged to teach in a self contained gifted classroom.  This is my third year teaching at Unit 4 and I initially became interested in teaching through the ten years I spent as a youth martial arts instructor at the Central Illinois Aikikai.  My wife Lauren is a post doctoral researcher in plant ecology at the U of I and we have an 8 month old daughter Cora and a dog named Gus (see picture).  I am an aquarist by hobby and I hope to have several fish tanks in our classroom next year.

I would like to hit the ground running this coming fall.  To this end, I would like to work with your over the summer to provide students with study material including math homework and a summer reading list.  I feel that the best education occurs with a close partnership between home and school.  I will call you soon to further introduce myself, but in the time being please call me at 217 714-3801 or email me at rutherbr@champaignschools.org if you have any questions.

I greatly look forward to working with you this fall,

Brandon Rutherford
